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We are hoping this  limitation is a possibility so our neighborhood collector streets are not
 overwhelmed with traffic.
As I this right now we have difficulty turning east off 15 n.w. and Richmond beach road.  Cars
 going west often do not even make a cursory stop at the stop sign.
More traffic coming from the north on our collector streets will only make it
More challenging for neighbors in cars and pedestrians.
Thanks so much,
Katie Hauck
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